
COUNCIL NEWS 

Weekend weather  
Council staff are carrying out 
inspections of the road network to 
asses any damage from the 
weekend’s rain. 
Please report any damage via the My 
Local Services App or call the Council 
office.   
Graders are currently on Fishery Bay 
Road and Farm Beach Road to carry 
out routine maintenance. 

Council & COVID-19 Update 
Opening Hours 
Council's Cummins Office and Port 
Lincoln Branch Office are still open to 
the public, however we ask that people 
maintain good hygiene practices, 
engage in social distancing, and wear 
a face mask. 
Public toilets & Waste  
Public toilets will remain open and 
continue to be cleaned in line with 
normal  
cleaning schedules. Council Waste 
Transfer Stations and kerbside 
collections will also operate as normal. 
Council will continue to monitor the 
advice of the State Authorities and will 
update the community on any changes 
to Council operations via our 
Facebook page and website as they 
occur. 
Small Business 
The State Government has created a 
website specifically for small business 
that provides information on financial 
support available, webinars and 
training opportunities, advice on 
complying with restrictions and a 
range of Q&A’s for business – Visit 
https://business.sa.gov.au/
COVID Plans  
Businesses and community groups 
may be required to have a COVID-
Safe Plan.  
Please visit the SA Health website for 
more information on what 
organisations this applies to.  

Ordinary Council Meetings 
Ordinary Council Meetings will be held 
in Cummins unless otherwise stated. 
2022 dates are as follows: February 
18; March 18; April 22; May 20, North 
Shields; June 17; July 15; August 19; 
September 16, Wangary; October 21; 
November 25; December 16. 
Deputations 
Members of the community who wish 
to address Council are able to by way 
of a Deputation. This is to be arranged 

by a written request being provided to 
Council at least two weeks prior to the 
Council meeting, to enable inclusion in 
the Council agenda. Deputations are 
limited to a time frame of 10 minutes. 
Please email your deputation request 
to mail@dclep.sa.gov.au
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